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Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Brian Tomisser, Director 

Date: 8/16/2023 

Re: Playground Expansion Project - Decision 

Included in the 2023 Capital budget, under deferred maintenance projects is is $20,000 to 

expand the parking lot of Castle Park.  Staff solicited and received three bids for this project.  

These are included in your packet and summarized below. 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff recommend approval to enter into contract with Morley & Sons Construction for 

$18,150.00 to complete this project.   
 
 

 

Company Total Bid 

Morley & Sons Construction $18,146.92 

Anania Trucking & Excavating LLC $18,976.90 

Whidbey’s T&T Construction Inc. $19,200.00 


